
Propel Montour 
8th Grade Trip-Washington DC 

 
Thank you for your committed support and participation in fundraising for the 8th grade trip to 
Washington D.C. this June.  This is a trip that the 8th grade students will never forget! 
 
Fundraising Update 
Throughout the first trimester, we offered a number of fundraisers to assist students in paying for their 
trip.  We will continue to offer fundraisers for students to bank towards their $175 fee.  The next 
fundraiser is a Hoagie/Pepperoni sale.  Information is being sent home today! 
 
Payment Update 
The first installment of $60 (fundraised or paid cash/check made payable to Propel Montour) was due 
by November 22.  If you missed this payment, please submit it at your earliest convenience.  
 
The next installment of $60 paid through fundraisers or cash/check will be due by March 3.  Full 
payments ($175) can be paid/fundraised prior to each installment date. 
 
Behavior Information 
As of Monday, October 3, 2016 students have been expected to: 

● Have three or fewer days of school suspension (school or bus) between Monday, October 3rd               

and Friday, March 24th, 2017 (3 separate one-day suspensions, 1 three-day suspension, or             

any combination added to three days ) 

● have no school/bus suspensions after Monday, March 27th, 2017 

***If these expectations have not/are not met, the student will not be able to attend and the money 
their family contributed (not including fundraisers) will be refunded** 
 
 
Thank you again for your continued support in getting your 8th grade student to Washington DC this 
June.  
 
 
 
 
Please contact Ms. McKnight (​smcknight@propelschools.org​) with any questions.  
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